CALLAWAY CITY COUNCIL
Emergency Meeting
Fire Hall Construction
June 24, 2024 - 5:30pm

PRESENT: Council Members: Mayor Stalboerger, Angela Soyring, Emily Annette, Via Phone Julie Molacek
ABSENT: Dirk Johnson

Employees: PW Dillon, CT Dillon, FC Heinlein, FF D Schouviller

Guests: YHR —Margaret Follingstad

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 5:30pm.

The Council was informed that the building constructed by Foltz Buildings is not the building that is in the plans
and specifications of the new fire hall.

Some of the issues are as follows, this is not an all-inclusive list.

e Overhead doors were all moved

e No 4 ft wall between overhead door and entry door

e Truck floor drains are no longer centered do to overhead doors being moved.

e Windows and door on East end of building were moved, resulting in a wall in the middle of a window.

e Two east windows leaks

e There will be many changes to the electrical, plumbing, heating and concrete, who pays for changes?
Margaret Follingstad proposed a new layout that would work with the building as it currently is built.
Follingstad to talk with Ben Urness the project manager for Fendler Patterson regarding issues.
The city will wait to hear from YHR and Fendler Patterson before making any final decisions.

Motion Soyring, second Annette to Adjourn at 6:30pm

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly L Dillon
Clerk/Treasurer



